

Bogus Survey from CPC

There will be no change in delivery for people living in apartment buildings, seniors' buildings and condominiums who already have mail delivered to boxes in the building lobby.

Making the decision to end mail delivery to the door has been difficult. Digital alternatives are replacing traditional mail and that trend will accelerate. As a result, people are using Canada Post differently than they have in past years. In 2013 Canadians mailed almost 1.2 billion fewer pieces of mail than they did in 2006. The changes we are making are necessary to secure the future of scaremongering based postal service in Canada and avoid becoming a burden on taxpayers.

While community mailboxes have served millions of Canadians for three decades, we understand this represents a significant change for affected customers and your community. Over the coming months, Canada Post will work to ease this transition. We will begin by working with your municipality to find locations for the community mailboxes that will best serve your neighbourhood.

As we prepare to transition mail delivery in your neighbourhood to community mailboxes, we would greatly appreciate hearing directly from you. Please take the time to let us know what you think. The information we receive from you and your neighbours will factor into our planning of the transition in your community.

We want to hear from you

 Please fill out the short **survey** in this package. It will help us with implementation. This survey is also online.

Please respond to the survey within four weeks.

2 If you have more time,

Londoners for Door to Door

Sunday, Jan. 17th 395 houses and 114 signatures

• Sat. Jan. 25th 345 houses and 92 signatures

• Sun. Feb. 1st 136 houses and 42 signatures

776 houses and 246 signatures

•

- Sat. Jan.31 42 signatures
- Online petition 77 signatures

•

 Total of all signatures so far 365 (+ 100 more from seniors at Legion Halls, last Friday and Saturday). Response rate much higher than the CPC "survey".

Meaningful consultation...

Would include (at least):

- full public participation (town hall meeting)
- cycling committe consideration
- heritage area considerations
- cost considerations (cf. Hamilton, Medecine Hat: \$500+ in city resources); litter (Brampton)
- legal liability issues (Sarnia)
- policing costs (cf. Surrey B.C.) ... and MUCH MORE.